BUDGET MEETING, DECEMBER 6, 2016

The second Budget Meeting of the Gloucester Township Municipal Utilities
Authority was held on Tuesday, December 6, 2016 at 5:30 P.M. at the
Gloucester Township Municipal Utilities Authority Building, 401 W. Landing Road,
Blackwood, New Jersey.

The following members were present: Mr. Calabrese, Mr. Pillo,
Mr. Bianchini, Mrs. Bradley and Mr. Garbowski.

Also present were: Mr. Long, Mr. Leisse, Mr. Brickley, Mr. Applegate,
Mr. Carr, Mr. Engelbert and Mrs. Hrynio.

Mr. Mercado was also present.
Mr. Cardis was not present.

On motion of Mr. Bianchini, second by Mr. Pillo, Mr. Simiriglia and Ms.
Guevara were excused from this meeting as they both were ill.

All signified their approval by stating aye.

The Chairman read the commencement statement noting that the meeting
was advertised in the Courier Post, and The Central Record Newspaper, and
notice was placed on the bulletin board of the Township of Gloucester, and the
Gloucester Township Municipal Utilities Authority; the meeting was recorded.

Chairman Calabrese stated that no action would be taken at this meeting.

Chairman Calabrese stated that we would begin with reviewing the
Proposed 2017-2018 Solid Waste Operating Budget. The meeting was turned
over to Mr. Applegate.

Mr. Applegate stated that pending any changes that may come from the
Township - as of now, there were no changes made to the Proposed Operating
Budget from the last meeting.

Chairman Calabrese asked if there were any questions on the Solid
Waste Operating Budget. There were none. Chairman Calabrese stated that we
would move on to the Sewer Operating Budget.

Mr. Applegate stated that there were no changes made to this budget.
We are in good shape.
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